
 

 
 

21 May 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We wrote to you on Monday this week to update you on our planning for more pupils/students 

returning to school in due course. We are still awaiting a significant amount of vital, detailed 

information from the government.  

We will write to all parents on Friday 22 May with a full update. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Jonny Uttley 
CEO       
 
 

 


